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MEDIA RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Date: April 4, 2023 

Contact: Sergeant Amber Christian 

 

 

ALCOHOL COMPLIANCE CHECKS 

The Ames Police Department conducted alcohol compliance checks of local licensed 

liquor establishments on February 23, 2023, and again on March 9, 2023. Seventy-nine 

establishments were checked. Two establishments sold alcohol to an underage person. 

The employees were cited for selling alcohol to an underage person under Iowa Code 

Section 123.49(2)(H). The total fine, including the surcharge and court costs, for this 

violation is $796.75. The individuals were cited at the following locations: 

· Kum & Go, 203 Welch Avenue 

· Casey’s, 428 Lincoln Way 

Questions regarding this press release may be directed to Sergeant Amber Christian, Ames Police 

Department, at (515) 239-5134 or (515) 239-5133.  

 

A criminal charge is merely an accusation, and defendant(s) are presumed innocent until and unless 

proven guilty. 
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